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NYS Empire State Development Grant Funding Awards 
Announced for Three Greene County Businesses 

Three revitalization and renovation projects (two in the town of Catskill, and one in the town of Windham) have 
been awarded a total of $1.86 Million in New York State ESD grants as part of the 11th round of Regional Economic 
Development Council funding through the CFA process.

Wylder Windham LLC received a $750,000 
ESD Grant to renovate the historic Thomson 
House to become a premier tourist attraction, 
creating jobs in the heart of the Catskill 
Mountains. Wylder Hotels of Los Angeles 
bought the 110-room, full-service resort on 
Route 296 in Windham in June and is currently 
undergoing a complete renovation. Wylder, 
which owns resorts in Hope Valley, California, 
and Tilghman Island, Maryland, has rebranded 
the property as Wylder Windham. The 
renovations will upgrade the resort’s buildings 
while preserving their historic character. It’s 
expected to open in spring 2022.

Lokal Astoria, LLC received a $750,000 
ESD Grant to transform the currently vacant 
former Astoria Motor Lodge into a four-
season tourist destination. The project will 
feature 25-30 newly renovated or constructed 
cabins, a new restaurant, and a newly 
constructed pool/bar. New outdoor wellness 
amenities will include Spa Cabins, hot tubs, a 
cold plunge tank, saunas and a yoga platform 
overlooking a picturesque landscape that 
includes the adjacent Catskill Creek and 
wooded area.



The Thomas Cole Historic Site received 
an ESD Grant of $360,000 to invest in new 
facilities and infrastructure improvements 
including:

These awards resulted from the NYS Consolidated Funding Application (CFA) process. The application for ESD 
Grant funds remains open, and applications are being reviewed on an on-going basis until funds are exhausted. 
Applicants with strong, shovel-ready projects that align with the state and region’s economic development priorities 
can apply through the Consolidated Funding Application.

Read the Official NYS Press Release

Municipalities, commercial businesses and non-profit organizations within Greene County can get more information 
on the 2022 CFA by contacting the Invest in Greene team at 518-719-3290 or emailing business@discovergreene.com

•	 A new 1,800 square-foot Visitor Center 
with exhibit space and outdoor terrace;

•	 Facility upgrades to multiple iconic 
buildings to increase energy efficiency 
and improve climate conditions for 
historic preservation;

•	 Visitor safety and site accessibility 
improvements;

•	 Reconfigured spaces to maximize and 
expand programming and events, and;

•	 Campus landscaping to make it more 
visually compatible with the environment.


